
Dear 
 
Have you ever had a postcard from a penguin? Or a 
delivery from a dormouse?
 
Guess what? This letter comes from a CAT! 
 
My name is Banjo Robinson, and I’m a MAGICAL cat who 
travels the world having adventures – and sending mail to 
awesome children like you!   
 
Right now, I am exploring the United Kingdom on a flying 
bicycle. I use my back legs for pedalling and my front 
legs for steering. I’m not sure what to do with my 
tail… so I usually use it to wave at the people I pass. 
They always wave back!
 
Please can you draw me a picture of the place you live?  
Then you can ask your teacher to pop it under their desk 
and one of my animal friends will collect it and deliver 
it to me! I can’t wait to hear from you!
 
Your furry friend,

 

PS


